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Dear Parents & Carers, 

Thank you for booking onto Parents’ Evening. If you have not yet done so please either book on the Gateway or ring the office to 

make an appointment. We have noticed that Google Classroom has enhanced its features and we now have the option of having  

a waiting room. Therefore, we will be utilising this service for our virtual parents evening as we recognise this is our most  

familiar platform. Hopefully your child has spoken about their Poppy Learning I Project (PLIP) on role models and have begun to 

think about who they might focus on. They can present their learning in any way they choose and on whoever they choose. 

Please see Google Classroom for more information. The projects are due in by the 21st October.  

Miss Clancy and I are looking forward to spending Sunday with some of our Year 5 children in London, showing off their musical 

talents on their cornets. Next week we are also excited to announce that we have over 70 children signed up to attend the cross 

country. If your child is due to swim on this day, the cross country will supersede this and they will be provided with an extra   

session after half term to compensate for the time they missed. Children competing in cross country may wear their PE kits to 

school. If you offered to drive we would appreciate your support, however we have also booked a coach. We will leave school at 

circa 10.15am and return circa 11.45am.            Wishing you a relaxing weekend. 

              Mrs Goodwin & The Fair Field Team 

 Black History Month Celebrations 

Over the course of this month the children will be learning about 
contributions and achievements of Black people throughout British 
history.  They will be taking part in workshops where they will be 
making their own carnival costumes. These workshops will be  
facilitated by an established, well-renowned costume designer, 
who has been commissioned to projects linked to the Notting Hill 
Carnival for many years. Children will be provided with most of the 
materials they will need and we are grateful to the PTA for funding 
the project. We would appreciate if you could source your child old 
or cheap new white/grey/yellow canvas shoes. We understand 
these are available in Primark for £3. If possible, please can the 
children bring these in in a named carrier bag from Monday. Many 
thanks. 

 

Diary Dates 

Sunday 10th October - Year 5 Brass Band Trip 

Monday 11th - Friday 15th October - Carnival workshops 

Tuesday 12th October - Cross Country  

Thursday 21st October - PLIP due in 

Friday 22nd October - Halloween Disco 3.10-5pm 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th October - Half term 

Friday 5th November - Learning Carnival (inside the school day) 

Thursday 11th November - Open day for new parents (4pm) 

Wednesday 17th November - Year 6 WW2 trip 

Wednesday 24th - Friday 26th November - Burwell (Y3) 

Friday 3rd December - Inset Day (No School) 

Friday 10th December - PTA Xmas Fair 3.10-5.00pm 

Tuesday 14th December - Last swimming for Y5&6 

Tuesday 21st December - Last day of term (1.30pm) 

   Attendance 

 

Squid Game 

You may have read in the press this week 

about a Netflix series called ‘Squid Game’. 

It has  come to out attention that, despite 

the viewing age being set at 15+, some of 

the children have watched it and are mimicking the games 

played in the show. Nearly all episodes of the show      

contain violent and gruesome content and it is not suitable 

viewing for primary aged children. Parents will be informed 

if children are seen attempting to play these games. 

3 Walliams 97.4% 5 Ridley 96.8% 

3 Blyton 98.2% 5 Pullman 95.4% 

4 Morpurgo 96.7% 6 Rosen 96.1% 

4 Rowling 98.6% 6 Blackman 98.4% 

 PTA Update 
 

The PTA AGM went well last night and we were 
pleased to see a few new faces. Thank you to 
Alexa and Maria for stepping into the folds. I 
would also like to hugely thanks Angela          
Stephenson & Joe Godden for taking on the roles 
of Chair and Vice Chair respectively. Equally, 
thank you to Julie Krantz and Madalyn Bielfield 
for continuing in their roles of Treasurer and  
Secretary. We are also loyally supported by 
Louise Finn. The PTA update, detailing income 
and expenditure will come out next week. Thank 
you for all the fantastic support you give. We are 
collecting milk cartons in preparation for the   
Halloween disco if you can save some! 



F Factor 

Superstars 

Diamond Book 
3 Walliams 

 
Emil 

Temitayo 
Elyse 
Albert 

Arianna 

4 Morpurgo 
 

Alfie 
Zoe 

Sasha 
Emily N 
Olivia 

5 Pullman 
 

Chidi 
Richie 
Olivia 

6 Rosen 
 

Millie 
Luke 
Aaron 
Ollie 
Theo 

 
 

3 Blyton 
 

Tate 
Ariana 
Gisella 
Alex Z 

4 Rowling 
 

Elizabeth 
Ela 
Iona 
Arya 

George 
 

5 Ridley 
 

Cady 
Joseph 
Freddie 

6 Blackman 
 

Lila 
Freya 
Irene 

Reuben 

CLASS Super Star For… 

3 
Walliams Charlie 

Having the most wonderful enthusiasm for learning and for 
always showing love and kindness towards everyone. It 
makes me so happy to see him everyday. His poetry      
performance was also incredible this week! 

3 
Blyton Frankie 

Having an incredible attitude towards your learning.  You 
are always enthusiastic, your contributions are insightful 
and thoughtful.   I love your incredible, positive energy. 

4 
Morpurgo Sofia 

Showing such brilliant interpretation and performance with 
your group poetic presentation on Poetry Day. Well Done! 

4 
Rowling Alessia 

The passion and enthusiasm you showed during your Poetry 
Day performance. You were a delight to watch. 

5 
Ridley Ronnie 

You approach all work with enthusiasm, striving to achieve 
your best and making valuable contributions to our class 
learning. Well done. 

5 
Pullman Tyler 

Making excellent choices and responding really well to  
support given. You have a wonderful attitude to learning 
and push yourself. Well done. 

 6 
Rosen Abigail 

You have such an incredible  attitude to learning and     
approach every opportunity you are given with enthusiasm. 
You are a pleasure to teach. 

6 
Blackman Sunny 

Having an amazing attitude to learning and school life. You 
have been kind, courteous and very helpful this week. 
Keep it up! 

Top readers of the week! 

3 Walliams 
Flynn  

19,442 

3 Blyton 
Ellis  

30,277 

4 Morpurgo 
Yael  

157,803 

4 Rowling 
Elizabeth  

704,194 

5 Pullman 
Hannahlee 

224,992 

5 Ridley 
Sophiya  

153,750 

6 Rosen 
Maria  

169,441 

6 Blackman 
Jack 

73,518 



TT Award winners 

Keep In Touch 
Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 

Tel: 01923 856 341 

Fair Field Junior School  

Watford Road, 

Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 

INBOUND MESSAGES from GATEWAY: 01923 750 087 
 

@FairFieldJrSch @ffjsradlett 

Thank you for all your harvest donations  Phillimore house were the winners! 

Year 3 & Year 6 really enjoyed their buddy play and read this afternoon 

Well done to those who biked to school 

3 Walliams Temitayo 5 Ridley Sophiya 

3 Blyton Jamie G 5 Pullman Richie 

4 Morpurgo Bridie 6 Rosen Arjun 

4 Rowling James 6 Blackman Rory 

Year 4 immersed 

themselves in   

Roman life during 

our full day  

workshop  

presented by our 

charismatic  

performing historian.  

mailto:admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk

